
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 100%  Kingfishers 93% Jackdaws 97.5% Hummingbirds 87.2% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.4% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos 

 

School Disco Please see attached details.  Payment details have been set up on ParentMail.  

Could you please let the Office know if your child is not attending, so we can remove the 

payment from ParentMail.  Thank you. 

 

Half term We hope you have a lovely break and see you all on Monday 30th October. 

 

Wellies Please ensure that your child has a pair of named wellies in school. 

 

Reception and Kingfishers Christmas School Play Wednesday 13th December 
There will be two performances. One at 9.15 a.m. and the next at 3.20 pm. You will be able to 

purchase 2 tickets per family on ParentMail. You can purchase 2 for the morning and 2 for the 

afternoon if you wish.  The cost will be £2.00 per ticket and will include refreshments and 

biscuits. Tickets will be available through ParentMail in November. 
 

Jackdaws and Hummingbirds Carol Concert This will take place on Monday 18th 

December at 2.30 pm. Tickets will be available to purchase on ParentMail in November. 

 

Consents/Trip lunch orders Could we please ask that if you are sent any trip consent 

forms or trip order forms these are completed before the deadline date.  Thank you. 

 

Year 6 and Reception Height and Weight Check Please note that if you wish to opt 

out of the National Child Measurement Programme, you need to do so by 20th October. 
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Parents Evening This will take place on 14th and 15th November in the school hall.  You will be 

able to make bookings from 9.30 am on 31st October though ParentMail.  Afterschool club will 

be running on this day, although there will be no 10 minute crèche.  Pupils will not be allowed to 

attend the Parents Evening.   

Senco Appointments – You will be able to book an appointment with Mrs Bailey for the 14th or 

15th November.  Please contact the Office to arrange this as you will be unable to book through 

ParentMail. We encourage all parents with a child on the SEND record to book an appointment.  

This is open to other parents who have concerns and would like further information. 

 

Bawburgh village fireworks This will take place on Saturday 4th November from 6 pm.  

This year tickets should be purchased in advance. You can either -

email bvhchair@gmail.com with your ticket requests (max 6 per booking), or speak to Kate 

Smallwood, Rachel Scott (year 4 parents), Sam Palmer (yr 1 and 5) or Jo Carlick (year 2) on the 

playground as they will have tickets available. 

Adults £5, children £3, under 3’s free 

 

Halloween Dress Up Day Tuesday 31st October is Halloween Dress Up Day.  £1 per child.  

Please ensure any costumes are school appropriate/not scary.  Non-uniform is welcome for 

those who don’t want to dress up.  

 

Diary Dates Half term 23rd October.  School reopens Monday 30th October  

Bawburgh Youth Club – 20th October – Halloween party 
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WE CAN HELP

Does your child
suffer with

sleep issues?
Do you struggle 

with your child’s 
bedtime?

Will your child 
not sleep in 

their own bed? 

Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 7pm - 9pm
Monday & Wednesday 9am - 11am



Copyright © 2023 The Sleep Charity. All rights reserved. The Sleep Charity, a charitable incorporated organisation 
registered with the Charity Commission under registration number 1150585.

*Survey of 2,000 adults by OnePoll, Aug 2021

• Listen without judgement and  
 help you decide what next 
 steps are right for you 

• Empower you with sleep   
 knowledge so you can   
 understand why your child   
 might not be sleeping well and  
 how that can change

WHAT IS THE NATIONAL SLEEP HELPLINE?
In partnership with Furniture Village, The Sleep Charity has 
launched a brand new National Sleep Helpline to ensure that 
everyone has access to high quality, evidence-based advice.

HOW CAN THE NATIONAL SLEEP HELPLINE HELP YOU?
• Run by a team of specialist   
 trained sleep advisors

• Offer you some practical   
 strategies and recommend   
 services that could help

• Ensuring you understand how  
 sleep plays an important part 
 in your child’s mental health 
 and wellbeing

Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 7pm - 9pm

Monday & Wednesday 9am - 11am

03303 530 541

Around 50% of 
children will have 
a sleep issue at 
some point*

50%


